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STATE ROUTE 99 SELMA TO FOWLER 

PROJECT SCHEDULED TO ENTER NEXT STAGE 

OF CONSTRUCTION 

UPDATED: Wednesday, March 22, 2023 

The California Department of Transportation (Caltrans) in cooperation with Security 

Paving Company, announces the next stage of the Selma to Fowler Rehabilitation 

Project. 

During the next stage of the Selma to Fowler Project, work will take place between 

Second Street in the City of Selma and Manning Avenue in the City of Fowler. The 

following changes are expected to begin the week of April 2, 2023. This next stage of 

work is scheduled to be complete early June 2023. Please see the attached map of the 

detours that will be made available. 

The following ramp and lane closures will be in place: 

• Northbound State Route 99: 

o The northbound State Route 99 off-ramp to State Route 43/Floral Avenue 

will be closed. Commercial traffic is encouraged to utilize the Mountain 

View Avenue exit. 

o The Floral Avenue on-ramp to northbound State Route 99 will be closed. 

• Southbound State Route 99: 

o The southbound lanes of State Route 99 between Manning Avenue and 

Second Street will be reduced from three lanes to two lanes. 
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Note: After completion of work on the above listed on and off-ramps, the ramps will be re-

opened, and the following ramps will be closed: 

• Northbound State Route 99 to Second Street off-ramp 

• Northbound State Route 43 on-ramp to northbound State Route 99 

Additional timeframes will be available as project completion advances. 

 

Dates and closures are tentative and may continue for longer periods of time, if 

necessary, due to delays caused by weather or uncontrollable events that may occur 

during construction. 
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Caltrans reminds motorists to drive with extra care and allow for additional time while 

travelling in the area. Please be alert for CHP, Caltrans and Construction personnel and 

remember to "Slow for the Cone Zone." 
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